
 
 

Residents’ Association 
 

Notes of Meeting 21st November 
Bricklayers Arms 

 
 
Officers Present: Ray, Marie, Ian, Gary, Rupert, Charlie. 
 
Apologies: Liz, Jenny, Luke. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Internal / External Redecorations:  These are – according to FirstPort proceeding on 
schedule, but the contractors realise that the externals may have to be completed in 
the Spring.  External paintwork is to be inspected by I.C.I. Duluxe and following 
completion there will be a snagging process.  All residents living in the blocks should 
report any problems to FirstPort and the R.A. 
 
Contractor Meetings:  The major FirstPort contractors for the development will be 
invited to meet with the R.A. to discuss what the Residents require from them that is 
not included or attended to in their remit. 
 
Christmas Lights:  We are in discussion with Blu-3 to sponsor professional lighting of two 
or our trees, with the original tree will be lit by the RA with a lighting ceremony on the 
first weekend of December inviting Trudy and David to do the necessary. 
 
Play Equipment:  The association has found financing for swings and monkey bars for 
the older kids to be located on the top end of Abery Park, plus picnic benches 
through grants from the Parish Council, fund raising and rebates.  Installation of the 
play equipment should begin this December. 
 
The meeting concluded at 9 p.m. 
 


